
Bury College

NEWSLETTER
August

Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, 
please ask a member of staff if you need help

Since returning the 
children have had lots of 
fun exploring the 
different weathers, and 
learning facts about 
nature and their 
favourite things such as 
dinosaurs. They have 
learnt what a herbivore 
and carnivore is and 
have explored what 
different animals eat in 
the jungle.

The children have 
enjoyed drawing pictures 
of their favourite 
characters and we have 
created farm collages 
and large pictures 
together.

Remember
for 

September!
Please ensure your child 
has a nursery bag filled 
with a spare change of 
clothes and nappies (if 
needed). If the weather 
is nice, every child will 

need a new bottle of sun 
cream to remain at 

nursery with their name 
on and wellington boots 

for the rainy days!

Don’t forget to send in 
photos of what you 

have been up to over 
the Summer months 
for the staff to use as 

inspiration for the 
curriculum at nursery. 
We love to share these 
photos with the other 
children and use them 

as talking points. 

As there have 
been a few 
sunny days the 
children have 
enjoyed 
exploring the 
outdoor gardens 
searching for 
mini beasts and 
watching the 
butterflies. We 
have enjoyed 
ice lollies and 
made our own 
milkshakes.


